Information for Individual International Winter Terms 
This page is intended as a general resource, please contact Ann Deppman, 
ann.deppman@oberlin.edu, 775-8623, for more specific information. 
Funding:  Most individual international winter terms are self-funded.  Small grant 
assistance may be available through the Winter Term Committee’s Individual Project Grant . Other potential sources of assistance include other grant making or charitable organizations, departments with a connection to your project, and community organizations whose mission would be furthered by your project.  Getting funding requires creativity and energy on your part! 
Travel Planning:  You will be responsible for making sure you have all of the 
appropriate travel documents and for booking your own flights and reservations. Be sure to check well in advance of your intended departure date for visa and other entry requirements. The U.S. State Department has useful information in 
this area as well as a special Site for Students to aid in your pre-departure planning.  There are a number of sites for travel booking, but Kayak is a good place to begin researching airfares.
Health:  Familiarize yourself with health conditions in your destination country, as well as any vaccination recommendations or other precautions listed by the Center for Disease Control and World Health Organization.  Bring any prescription medication you may need, and ensure that you have adequate health insurance coverage while you are out of the country.  Oberlin College has a contract with HTH Worldwide that makes excellent out of country coverage available to our students at reasonable rate.  The current rate is $9.00/wk, or $31.00/mo.  If there is any doubt about your insurance, we strongly recommend that you enroll in this coverage.  An enrollment request form and description of coverage can be found on the Health and Safety page of our Study Away web site.
Safety:  Take the time to read about the customs and culture of your destination.  Review the “crime and safety report” for your destination compiled annually by the Overseas Security Advisory Council, the U.S. State Department’s “Country Specific Information,” and Students Abroad’s handbook and “country specific website” information.  Pay particular attention to any Travel Alerts or Travel Warnings that may be posted about your destination. 
Contact Information:  We request that you leave your name, destination, travel dates, and emergency contact information with Ann Deppman, ann.deppman@oberlin.edu, 775- 8623.  This information will be kept on file and used to help us assist you in the event of an emergency.
